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Borski, Jennifer- DNR 

From: Goebei.Tiffany [Tiffany.Goebel@we-energies.com] 

Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 9:38AM 

To: Borski, Jennifer- DNR 

Cc: Christopher A. Robb 

Subject: Photos from canal adjacent to Appleton MGP 

Jennifer, 

At your request, we have compiled a few pictures from our recent observations in the dewatered canal adjacent to 
the Appleton MGP site. The pictures depict the sheen and small tar globules observed in some limited locations. 
As we have discussed, and as you saw during your site visit, the conditions depicted in these photos are more of 
a worst-case scenario , with much of the canal bottom being free from these conditions. 

The photos can be viewed (and downloaded if desired) from a folder on the NRT Sharefile site. I have included a 
link to the folder below: 

https://natu ralrt.sharefile.com/f/fo618587 -d4ac-4fc7 -a79c-caf55e853045 

When you use this link, you will likely see a log-in screen. Chris Robb will send you an email with related 
instructions. 

In addition to the photos in the folder, we have also included a copy of the site map that Chris Robb provided 
during our on-site discussions. 

If you have trouble accessing the folder after you receive the log-in information from Chris, you may contact him 
at (262) 522-1216 for additional assistance. I can also email the photos and map directly to you if you prefer. (I 
only hesitated to do so because the combined zip file is over 10mB in size.) 

We are working to finalize the groundwater monitoring report, and anticipate sending it to you in the next couple of 
weeks. We will provide two copies as we discussed via email last week. 

If you have questions or concerns regarding the photos or maps or want to talk prior to the upcoming submittal or 
related meeting, please call or email me any time. 

Thanks! 

Tiffany 

Tiffany Goebel, PE 
We Energies 
333 W Everett St, A231 
Milwaukee WI 53203 
(414) 221-2850 (office) 
(414) 254-9827 (cell) 

11 /07/2011 










